EU Phase Il

2004 - 1,2mil USD

In the original brief from the EU, we were warned that the EU intended a huge expansion to
double the amount of delegates present in Mozambique. We designed the buildings foundations
to take an extra floor in the event of this happening. In 2003 the EU called us back to add 900
sgm of GLA. We did this by adding a third floor of 600sgmwith a light weight steel roof and an
additional 300 sgm below the existing parking in front of the ramp.

We managed to do the extension with no compromise to the original building and completed the
additions without interference to the daily activities of the European Union.




